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Application for Park Naming / Renaming

Proposed Name for the Park:  Del Curto Park & South Lamar Neighborhood Park
_(South Lamar Neighborhood Association had a split vote on the two names, so we are
submitting both)

If proposing the name of an individual, include a biographical description of nominee:

Describe the individual’s involvement in the Austin community:

Describe the individual’s connection to the park or park system, if any:




If proposing a name that is not an individual, summarize the reason for the name:
__The South Lamar Neighborhood Park submission is because the park is located in the
South Lamar Neighborhood and the name provides a good geographical description of

where the park is located.

__The Del Curto Park submission is because the park is off of Del Curto Road. In
addition, the Del Curto family lived in the neighborhood for a long period of time, even

before the area was officially a neighborhood.

Date: 8.22.13

Name of requester: Kassi Oliver, SLNA Secretary and Park Naming Committee Chair,
submitting on behalf of South Lamar Neighborhood Association

Address: _ A———oscmveansEY

Phone Number: Siliig-

Please provide any additional information with the application, e.g., newspaper articles,
letter of recommendations, etc.

Direct questions to:

Ricardo Soliz

512-974-9452
Ricardo.Soliz@austintexas.gov



